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Hi everyone! We hope you all had a meaningful thanksgiving with family and loved 

ones <3 

There’s a lot happening within the community so we will resume sending a 

newsletter twice a week! We apologize for the inconsistency the past few weeks but 

we’ll do our best to keep you informed on the latest and greatest :D 

Moving forward you can expect to get a newsletter on “Upcoming Events” on 

Wednesdays, and a newsletter on “Community Activities” on Saturday! This is where 

meets up and various community events are highlighted so we encourage everyone 

to share their story with through the link below! 

We hope you’re all having a great weekend and we’ll see you tomorrow at Sunday 

Service :) 

 
S h a r e  y o u r  s t o r y !

 

  

 

First 10 weeks of Korean Class Concluded! 
 

  

 



 

 

“The first session (10-weeks) of the Korean Language Class successfully concluded 

last Sunday, November 19th with the Taste of Korea Fest at the Cheon Shim Won 

Peace Education Complex. We are grateful to True Parents' love and guidance, and 

the support, and encouragement from our Senior Pastor Dr. Ki Hoon Kim. 

The Family Education and Empowerment Foundation (FEEF) and President Mimi 

Morse, extend our deep thanks and gratitude to all the teachers Mrs. Sangmoo 

Bornemann, Mrs. Kumae Jarres, and Ms. Kum Park, Guest speaker Dr. Yen Soon Kim 

(UNLV), students, and volunteers who invested their time and efforts to make the 

program possible. Thank you to all who supported the Taste of Korea Festival: Mrs. 

Sunhee Moon Davies, the Korean Folk Dance Group, the food preparers, servers, 

setup and take-down crew, emcee, youth Pastors Resfred and Hannah Arthur and 

many more. 

Thank you ALL and Heavenly Parent bless you!” 

Korean class is sponsored by FEEF so please share a word of appreciation with Aunt 

Mimi or Aunt Heidi when you see them :) 

This is not the end but the beginning of the next semester of Korean class which 

begins December 10th, 2023 till June 9, 2024.  

Register by emailing lifeoffaith2012@ gmail,com 

Mimi Morse:  

Heidi Iseda:  

11/12/23 

 

Pew Pew Crew! 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

This past weekend Masato and Reiju Takahashi organized a laser tag meet up with 

young adults and families in the community! 2hrs flew by as they played 3 games, 

splitting up into team purple and team green. It was an exciting experience that 

young and old could share and many are looking forward to the next one! 

11/19/23 

 

Week 3 of Il Shim! Family is the School of Love 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are in week 3 of the Il Shim program! Week 1 was All about the purpose of Il 

Shim, Week 2 was about understanding Heavenly Parents, and Week 3 introduced 

Family as the school of love! Throughout the past few weeks our youth have also 

been developing a deeper relationship with God through making time each day to 

connect to Heavenly Parent. The assignments also included doing activities with 

their parents to understand God’s heart and develop a deeper relationship as a 

family. This week’s topic introduced the 4 realms of heart with a greater emphasis 

on understanding their parent’s heart; the homework is to serve and interview their 

parents about their childhood, their sibling relationships, their matching and 

Blessing, and their parental experiences! We’ll share an update on next week’s 

community newsletter :) 

11/25/23 

 



 

 

Weimann’s open their house! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

A few weeks ago the Weimann’s moved to a new house with the intention of 

creating more space for the community to use! This new home is filled with various 

rooms and open spaces to host small gathering (up to 20) in a single location in the 

home. Their hope is to use this space for community activities like Women’s 

Federation, Tribal Messiahship, Meetups, Seminars & more! If you’re interested to 

know more you can contact the Weimann’s through the information below 

Hilde Wiemann 

John Wiemann  

 

Shine City Project volunteers at Herbs by 
Diane on September 9, 2023! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On September 9, 2023, Shine City Project volunteered for the first time with Herbs 

by Diane! Our Shine City Project volunteers made our way to Boulder City where we 

met Diane E. Greene who has been growing organic produce at her home since 

1974. Herbs by Diane was started in 2007, and she began selling produce at local 

farmers markets. Diane's gardens have produced more than 40 different culinary 

herbs, edible flowers and microgreens, and seasonal vegetables. Additionally, from 

2008, she has been supplying and delivering produce regularly for twelve Las Vegas 

restaurants. At Herbs by Diane, our eight Shine City Project volunteers helped to 

pull and remove existing plants and weeds in order to make way for new plants in 

the next growing period. Most of the plants were taken to the back of Diane's 

home to be used for composting. Overall, it was a great experience being 

surrounded by nature and taking care of God's Creation. We encountered various 

life dwelling in the garden such as snails, worms, and various bugs and insects. After 

the service project, our volunteers enjoyed lunch in Boulder City and spent some 

time sightseeing! 

9/9/23 

 

Meet ups! 
 



 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Have a story to share for this newsletter? 
Submit your story! 

 
S u b m i t  y o u r  s t o r y !

 

  

 

 



 

 

  

 

 
W a t c h  n o w !

 

  

 

 

  

 

 
S u p p o r t  o u r  c o m m u n i t y  < 3

 

  

    

 
 



Meet up with photo

Event report with photo

Announce upcoming event

Bulletin

Prayer request

Sermon Powerpoint (No animations please)

Sermon Powerpoint (with video)

Other:

(if the pictures do not upload, please create a public link for us to download them and add the link
to the story. For example, you can use dropbox or upload them to https://imgur.com/upload)

Submit Your Story to Las Vegas Holy
Community
Welcome!

All submissions for the newsletter must be submitted by Thursday at 6pm in order for it to be on 
Friday's newsletter.

All announcements must be submitted by Saturday 9am in order for it to be on Sunday's 
Announcements.

If you are requesting Event Space, Accommodations or Volunteers, please submit your event 
information two weeks prior to the event date.

The name and photo associated with your Google account will be recorded when you upload 
files and submit this form. Your email is not part of your response.

* Indicates required question

What are you submitting? *

Enter a one sentence summary *

Your answer

Tell the full story below
Tip: Make sure you include "what," "where," "when," "why" and "who"
For events, please include the date the registration closes/last day to share the event.

Your answer

Your name and contact info *

Your answer

Upload photos
Recommended: Please also upload an avatar image for yourself that we can share.

Add  le



Share this with new guests

Show this on the newsletter

Show this on the Sunday announcements

Show this on lvcommunity.org

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

If you have an event, select all that apply
NOTE: Announcement submitted after Thursday morning may not be shown until the following
week.

Submit Clear form



Las Vegas District Online Donation Form

Purpose of Donation * (Choose One)

Make My Donation Monthly Recurring

Add 3% to my donation to cover credit card fees.

Amount * $40 $70 $120 $210 $400 Other



Total $0.00

Billing Information

Name * First Name Last Name

Card Number

Use a previously saved card

Credit Card *

Month Year CVV

Save this card for future use 

Address * United States of America

Street Address

City State ZIP Code

Email * Email Address

Phone Number *

SUBMIT

Resend Con rmation  |  Login 

 




